
Safety Advisory Committee Report to Academic Senate 

February 1, 2023 

Updates from January 18, 2023, Committee Meeting 

Announcements: 

• Covid contact for faculty and staff is Trudi Blanco.  Covid protocol is the same as last semester.   

o If you test positive, retest in 5 days.  With a negative result and no fever, return to work.  

With a second positive, stay home another 5 days then return wo work with no 

symptoms.  A third test is not necessary. 

• For Emergency Responder Training and/or “Red Bag” supplies and refills, contact Aaron 

Harrison, aaron.harrison@bakersfieldcollege.edu 

 

Completed Items: 

• The Safety Advisory Committee Charge was reviewed.  A motion was passed to approve the 

charge and send to Academic Senate with no changes.   

• College Safety created a map for M&O to review areas for installing bollards to prevent larger 

vehicles from coming on campus.  Any vehicles needing access will have to contact College 

Safety. 

• College Safety provided Flex training sessions for Emergency Responder Training and Campus 

Security Authority Training. 

Upcoming Items: 

• Safety night walks have been scheduled for all BC campuses during February and March. 

• Updated Emergency Operations Plan (EOP) being worked on with outside vendor, IMReady. 

Officer Aaron Harrison is working on updating the Emergency procedures training that he will be 

scheduling by building and floor for Building Marshalls.   

• Process and procedures on Safely Handing Chemicals and a Safety Hygiene Plan. Campus Safety 

Data Sheet (SDS) information can be found at: https://kernccd-keenan.safecollegessds.com/ 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Roy Allard, Faculty Co-Chair 
Joe Grubbs, Administrative Co-Chair 
Chris Glaser, Classified Co-Chair 
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